
VIKRAM SARABHAI SPACE CENTRE 

No.VSSC/RMT/9.0/300/1354/2017 April 23, 2018 

 

Due to administrative reasons, the interview for the post of Scientist/Engineer-SC (Post No.1354- 

Industrial Safety Engineering) which was scheduled on 02.05.2018 & 03.05.2018 has been postponed. 

Further scheduling of the selection process will be intimated separately. 

 

Sd/- 
Administrative Officer  


